
 

 

 

COMMISSION STAFF REPORT 

MEETING DATE: January 19, 2021 

SUBMITTED BY: Natalie Randall, Director Economic Development and Visitor Services 

TITLE: Tourism Tax Advisory Board (TTAB) Chair and Vice Chair 

Appointments 

RECOMMENDATION: Approval of nominations from the SJC TTAB 

 

SUMMARY 

The SJC Tourism Tax Advisory Board (TTAB) appointed a new chair and vice chair. The chair is 
Richard Reeb of Cottonwood Steakhouse in Bluff and the vice-chair is Monica LaFont of Goulding's 
Monument Valley. These individuals were nominated by the TTAB during their 1/14/20 meeting and per 
the TTAB bylaws (Article II Section I) must officially be appointed by County Commissioners. 

HISTORY/PAST ACTION 

n/a 

FISCAL IMPACT 

n/a 


